
 

 

 
 

 

 

LONG ISLAND COMMISSION FOR AQUIFER PROTECTION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON VIDEOCONFERENCING 

SUBJECT: Allowing Board Members to participate meetings via videoconferencing. 
 

PURPOSE: Gathering public input and comments on the issue of videoconferencing and allowing  

LICAP’s Board Members to utilize it for purposes of participating and voting in the meetings. 

 
February 2, 2024, 3:00PM 

This meeting will take place virtually on Zoom and at SCWA's Administration 

Building at 4060 Sunrise Highway, Oakdale, New York 11769 
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82115322373 

Or Telephone: 

Dial: +1 646 931 3860 

Webinar ID: 821 1532 2373 

 

The Long Island Commission for Aquifer Protection (LICAP) was created approximately ten years ago 

to address both quality and quantity issues facing Long Island’s aquifer system. LICAP will be holding 

a public hearing on February 2, 2024 at 3:00PM to receive public input on issues related to allowing 

LICAP’s Board Members to participate and vote via videoconferencing according to the Open Meetings 

Law.   

 

The meeting and public hearing will be held via Zoom and at SCWA's Administration Building. More 

information on providing comment at the hearing is available at www.licaponline.com. 

 

 

 

Jason Belle, Chairman 

Jeffrey W. Szabo, Vice-Chairman 

http://www.licaponline.com/

